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Power
C O a P o n a t e o es

March 14,1983
#3F-0383-19

Mr. William Q. Miller, Chief
LicenseFee Management Branch

_

Office of Administration
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Application Dated August 27,1982

Dear Mr. Miller:

Florida Power Corporation hereby submits the enclosed check for $2,800.00 in response to
your letter dated March 1,1983. This is the amount that is due for our application dated
August 27, 1982, relating to relief from the requirements of the ASME Section XI for visual
and volumetric inspections of the reactor vessel and head cladding for Crystal River Unit
No.3.

Sincerely,

/
G. R. Westafer
Manager
Nuclear Licensing and Fuel Management

Enclosure

DP/mm

cc: Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA 30303
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